
 
 Dr. Anthony F. Boni from USAID met MUPY Dean
 

Mar 09, 2012       
 
 Dr. Anthony F. Boni, Pharmaceutical Management Specialist of U.S. Agency for International
Development (USAID), organization that grant and support good manufacturing practice in ASEAN
region, and USP Promoting the Quality of Medicines Program (PQM) staffs met  Assoc. Prof.
Chuthamanee Suthisisang, MUPY Dean, showing appreciation for our kind co-operation  on March 9,
2012. They also discussed on future projects regarding quality assurance in pharmaceutical
industries.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/861


